
Bulldogs Gain a Win Against Thunderhawks 
By Jaqueline Manriquez 
 

The Golden Plains Middle School Lady Bulldogs continued their volleyball 
season in Grinnell/Wheatland on September 16. The B-team had a victory and the A-
team and C-team both lost. 

The A-team girls played the first match. Grinnell took the first set and won 25-14. 
In the second set Grinnell took the win again with the score of 25-12. “Our serve receive 
was not working for us,” said Braylee Knowles-8th grade. “They sent over some hard 
serves and we couldn't get where we needed to be.  We have had ups and downs but we 
are still practicing really hard.” 

The B-team girls played the second match of the night. Grinnell took the first set 
25-19. The Bulldogs fought back in the second set to take the win 25-22.  The Bulldogs 
continued to play hard as they claimed the third set 15-6.  “We did very well on our 
serves and we improved on our rotation,” said  Evelyn Ortiz, 6th grade. “We need to 
improve on serve receives and our sets." 
 The C-team girls played the final game of the night.  They played one set losing 
14-25.  The MS girls will continue their season in Rexford with a tri against Atwood and 
Oberlin on September 20.  
 
 


